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Dear Mr. Reveal,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

Lewis river little league. Woodland WA
 

In response, the State Auditor’s Office (SAO) provides citizens with independent and
transparent examinations of how state and local governments use public funds, and
develops strategies to make government more efficient and effective.  Therefore, we
would not have records related to any little league organizations.  Since we have no
responsive records, we will now consider this closed.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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